
 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 
Local Plan for the Lancaster district 
 
Call for sites & flood risk survey CLOSES on Monday 30 September 2024 



 

Call for Sites 

We are currently preparing a new Local Plan for Lancaster District. As part of 
this process, we need to plan for future development and understand what 
land might be suitable and available to enable this.  If you have a site that you 
think would be suitable for possible allocation in the new Local Plan please let 
us know on our Call for Sites Hub. 

Identifying flood risks 

We are looking for information which will help us identify flood risks. We need 
information about sites but also evidence that these areas flood.  Please let us 
know on our Flood Risk Hub. 
 
Please note: Our preference is that you use the online form but (as with 
responses to consultation) if you want to make absolutely sure the site(s) have 
been submitted then you can email all relevant information 
to planningpolicy@lancaster.gov.uk. 

 
About the Local Plan 
More information and the chance to get involved in further local plan 
consultations can be found on our Local Plan Hub on the council website at 
lancaster.gov.uk/local-plan-review.  
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flancaster.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D24c5f459e7bc0bbd14e96ff21%26id%3D2357c163d2%26e%3D9de3b269eb&data=05%7C02%7Cgdobson%40lancaster.gov.uk%7C464d8c1735ef4825a68208dcd68ffff0%7C61b49b2822c14c9b883070288744880e%7C0%7C0%7C638621161177224936%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=84sxzWb3gKh73Nh5gBJmp%2BCzkKxFwCUGrqodsamQ2qg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flancaster.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D24c5f459e7bc0bbd14e96ff21%26id%3D3362ddbca4%26e%3D9de3b269eb&data=05%7C02%7Cgdobson%40lancaster.gov.uk%7C464d8c1735ef4825a68208dcd68ffff0%7C61b49b2822c14c9b883070288744880e%7C0%7C0%7C638621161177239264%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SlVeSRGgpbzwzD2LRXnk2YFilcmXJKTQD38xJVNNwcM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:planningpolicy@lancaster.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flancaster.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D24c5f459e7bc0bbd14e96ff21%26id%3D4ac3df989b%26e%3D9de3b269eb&data=05%7C02%7Cgdobson%40lancaster.gov.uk%7C464d8c1735ef4825a68208dcd68ffff0%7C61b49b2822c14c9b883070288744880e%7C0%7C0%7C638621161177249778%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ozjvrCit8gjLN6fzmufM%2FFxjp1oR3PUp%2BbgbeemhLWk%3D&reserved=0


 

  

Many thanks 
Planning and Housing Strategy Team 
Planning & Climate Change 
Lancaster City Council 
 
01524 582383 
planningpolicy@lancaster.gov.uk 
https://www.lancaster.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy 

 

 

 

 

   

 

mailto:https://www.lancaster.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy
mailto:https://www.lancaster.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy

